
       Gene Witt Elementary 
200 Rye Road    Bradenton, Florida 34212    Phone (941) 741-3628  
 

 

Dear Parents,          December 2, 2019 

We are excited to announce that the new car loop will open on Thursday, December 5, 2019!    

Beginning this Thursday, when arriving on campus, please use the outside, right lane only. (The center 

lane will be used for parking only.) We will use a double lane in the new loop that will merge into a right 

lane near the drop-off/pick-up zone. Once you are in a lane, do not cross the solid white line until you 

are merging into one lane right before the loading area. The speed limit will be 10 mph throughout the 

entire car loop. Please be patient as we use this new area.  

Thank you for your cooperation, 

David Marshall                                                                                                                                                                                                       

Principal                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

Gene Witt Elementary School  

 


